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As a local rancher who also grew up with a father who was a long haul truck driver I 

can tell you first hand that both of these recourses are much needed. Banning diesel 

will limit if not make both of these resources extinct. Diesel fuel is needed in many 

aspects of cattle ranching, transporting livestock and food. Banning diesel will limit all 

of the long haul truck drivers coming from out of state and will make getting any and 

all commodities in and out of Oregon near impossible. I urge you all to please vote 

NO! 


